
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Board of Education 

Dr. Ushma Shah, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM: Patrick King, Senior Director Finance 
 
RE: Wrestling Program Donations  
 
DATE: June 14, 2022 
 
 
The Board of Education approved the new Middle School Wrestling Program for the 
2022-2023 school year at the February 8, 2022 meeting with a cost not to exceed 
$20,000 and an understanding that additional funding would come from fundraising by 
the Little Huskies program, Beat the Streets Chicago, and the Oak Park and River 
Forest High School Boosters Club. 
 
D97 administration has been notified by Little Huskies Head Coach Michael Colucci that 
he is in possession of the following cash donations (forms are attached) which are 
ready to be donated to the D97 Wrestling Program:  
 

• $25,000 – Schuler Foundation 
• $500 – Michael Phelan 
• $2,500 – Michael Powell 

 
Administration will be seeking a motion that the Board of Education of Oak Park District 
97 accepts the donations above. 
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